
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 11/16/2012 12:15:41 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Our end of year lunch? 

Lunch and several drinks would make for a more interesting meeting, 
I'm open later in the week - the 29th and 30th, I'm fairly open the following 2 weeks 12/3 -12/6 and 
12/10 -12/13 (except the Friday's), 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 11:34 AM 
To: Doll, Laura; Pocta, Robert M. 
Subject: RE: Our end of year lunch? 

This is a bad day for me. I will need to use the lunch hour to prep for the all party. 

Original Appointment 
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 1:45 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov); Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: Our end of year lunch? 
When: Monday, November 26, 2012 12:00 PM-1:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Someplace near the CPUC? 

Mark and Erik - I'm just wondering if we might make this day work. I know that Erik will be at the 
CPUC that morning and then again for Sandoval's meeting at 1:30. Thought we could slip lunch in 
between if Mark is available . . . 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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